Office of the Fire/EMS Chief
312 W. Whitewater Street
Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190

www.whitewater-wi.gov
Telephone: (262) 473-0116

September 19, 2025

To the Members of the Common Council,

The Fire Department respectfully requests approval to auction Engine 1220, along with surplus loose
equipment, through Wisconsin Surplus. This action is part of our ongoing effort to maintain a fleet and
inventory that reflect the department’s current and future needs, as well as operational capacity.

Engine 1220, a 1995 model, has been replaced by the recently purchased Engine 1222.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and your continued support of the Fire Department.

Kelly Freeman
Fire/EMS Chief



